
Request for Unusual Enrollment 

Circumstances 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Insert Enrollment Office/Admissions Office] 

Subject: Request for Consideration of Unusual Enrollment Circumstances 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am a prospective student 

seeking enrollment at [School/University Name] for the [insert term/year] academic term. Due to 

unforeseen circumstances, I regret to inform you that my situation differs from the traditional 

enrollment process. 

[Briefly explain your unusual circumstances, such as personal hardships, medical issues, or 

significant life changes that impacted your ability to enroll properly. Be concise and clear.] 

I kindly request your understanding and consideration of my situation. I am eager to join 

[School/University Name] and believe that I can contribute positively to the campus community. 

I would be grateful for any guidance or support you could provide regarding my enrollment 

options under these unusual circumstances. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. I look forward to your positive response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 

[Your Student ID (if applicable)] 


